January 29, 1963

Mr. and Mrs. Dwight H. Ferguson
18 Aldan Avenue, N. W.
Atlanta 9, Georgia

Dear Mr. and Mrs, Ferguson:
This will acknowledge your letter of January 27th
concerning the action taken by the City in abandoning

portions of Peyton and Harlan Roads,

The City of Atlanta took the action which we felt was
best for all parties.

It is my sincere hope that the problems in this area
may be worked out to a mutually satisfactory

conclusion.
Sincerely yours,
Ivan Allen, Jr.,
Mayor
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